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The EV Show Horse committee met on February 5th and is pleased to submit the following 

summary of business. 

 

 

Barastoc HOTY With the event scheduled to commence within the next few days, 
preparations for the event are expected to wrap up shortly, with the 
venue already being prepared for the arrival of several hundred 
horses and riders.  
 
Arena Familiarisation: The requirements and conditions of arena 
familiarisation have been shared and competitors advised of any 
required event information.  
 
 

 

EV Summer Show Despite the heat, the Summer Show went well and considerations 
have already been made for the 2024 event.  
 
A survey has been published after the event and is accessible to all 
members. With a few responses already received, it has been noted 
that several considerations will be addressed for the 2024 event.  
 
 

 


